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Student Announcements:  May 10, 2017 
 

Breakfast for Thursday: 
Cereal & Poptart 

Lunch for Thursday: 
Mac n Cheese 

 
**EVENTS FOR TODAY** 

 
Seniors Last School Day 

Senior Check Out Sheets Handed out 1st Period 
Sr. Lockers checked at 3:15 by Mr. Cunningham 

 
 
*Sr Leadership Meetings will be on the following Wednesdays:  May 10, 17 
All seniors that are involved in FFA & Student Council will be instructed to go 
to those meeting before going to senior leadership meetings. 
 
 
*Any student currently in grades 9-11 who have not registered for classes next 
year, please see Mrs. Fernau during 8th period any day this week. 
 
 
*May 15 there will be a post prom parent meeting for next year’s senior parents 
in the HS commons at 6:30 pm 
 
 
*Due to the rescheduled Jr High track meet, freshmen orientation/registration 
will be held on May 15th at 7:00. 
 
 
*Student Council will meet the following dates during homeroom:  May 17th 
mandatory meeting for 2017-2018 members. 
 
 
* 2018 Seniors - Siera will be at the SHS on Thursday, May 18th from 4pm to 
6pm to take your Senior Poster Picture that we hang in the HS gym school year 
2017-2018.  Please, dress casual, no sport related attire, as we add icons of the 
sport/activity that you are participating in school year 2017-2018.  Please, 
contact Coach TKB or Coach Stoddard if you have any questions. 
 
 
*Girls Basketball Camp Forms are in the High School Office for girls in grades 
5-7. Forms are due to the High School Office, Elementary Office, or Mr. 
Wegner by May 19th. Any forms turned in after May 19th will be accepted, but 
a t-shirt will not be guaranteed. 
 
An information sheet will be sent home with your student but these are also on the front page of the school 
website at www.scs-ne.org  
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